

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CORPORATE RESOURCES

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 28 JANUARY 2009

CROS.22/09
RESPONSE / REFERENCE FROM THE EXECUTIVE AND AUDIT COMMITTEE
(b)  There was submitted reference from the Minutes of the Audit Committee on 14 January 2009 (AUC.9/09) seeking reassurance that this Committee was monitoring the governance of Carlisle Renaissance and particularly the use to which contributions made by the City Council and other partners were put.

RESOLVED – That the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee wished to reassure the Audit Committee that they were monitoring the governance of Carlisle Renaissance, in particular, the use to which contributions made by the City Council and other partners were put.







